
 
From: Lyn Jones   
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 5:06 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Caroline McIvor  
Subject: Re: Section 62a submission (non-major) (for Bristol City Council LPA area) 
 
Dear Leanne,  
 
Further to my submission of this planning application on Friday (12th July), I have today been 
informed by the agent for Vintry Investment Ltd that they only hold the leasehold of the application 
building, and that Bristol City Council actually own the freehold.  
 
I have therefore today served notice on Bristol City Council Property Services Dept as owner of the 
freehold, as per the attached letter/notice. I also attach the updated Certificate B confirming this - 
please note that the notice date for BCC evidently post-dates the submission date for the application 
- I trust this is acceptable?  
 
Apologies for the late notice on this, but I was not made aware of it previously. I would be grateful if 
you could acknowledge receipt and confirm that the validity of the application is not compromised.   
 
Thanks and kind regards 
Lyn  
 
Lyn Jones  
Planning Ventures Ltd 
 
Call:    
Visit:   www.planningventures.co.uk  
Write: 16 Albert Road, Portishead, BS20 6PP 
Subscribe to Adventures in Planning to receive planning advice straight to your inbox 
 
Proud to be supporting One25.org.uk throughout 2024 
 




